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May 6th, 2019 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
 

Subject : Potential “Fire Department” Fundraising Donation Scam- Beware! 

Contact : Amy Conlin, Community Risk Reduction Specialist, HBF 707-601-6724 
 

 

 
 

 

Humboldt Bay Fire has learned that members of our community are receiving 
phone calls asking them to donate to a local or national Firefighter’s organization. 
We believe that this may be a phone scam, targeting community members due to 
the recent passing of International Firefighter’s Day.  

Please be aware that these calls are in no way affiliated with Humboldt Bay 
Fire. 

If in doubt or if you have any questions, please contact the Humboldt Bay Fire 
Department at (707) 441-4000.  

If you would still like to make a donation to Humboldt Bay Fire or Humboldt Bay 
Firefighters Union Local 652, we receive mail-in or drop off donations to 
Humboldt Bay Fire Station 1 at 533 C Street, Eureka, CA 95501. 
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Smoke Alarms Save Lives. 


